Join the Norden Retirees Club

If you are, or were, an employee of Norden, its predecessor or successor organizations, you are cordially invited to join the Norden Retirees Club (NRC).

The Club was established in 1988 to maintain contact with past and present employees of Norden; to encourage good fellowship among its members; to promote recreational, social, and community service activities; and to undertake any other worthwhile projects of interest to its members.  Members are kept informed of the Club's activities by a quarterly newsletter.  Current activities include:

Quarterly Newsletter (February, May, August, and November)
Quarterly Meetings (March, June, September, and December) held at the VFW in Westport CT.  Lunch at a reasonable price is available after the meeting

Spring Luncheon (April)

Summer Luncheon (June)

Annual Picnic (August) at Sherwood Island

Fall Luncheon (October)

Holiday Luncheon (December)

Golf League - Members play at a local club on Tuesdays, have luncheons, a season-ending banquet, and visit a vacation golf resort each year.

Spouses and/or guests are welcome at the social activities.  

Cost of Membership: 
$10.00 per calendar year for electronic delivery

(Paper delivery is available for a $5.00 surcharge.)

Please complete and return the attached Membership Application.
If you have any questions, contact:

Ken Koester, President

Phone: 203-375-5278

Email: president@nordenretireesclub.org

 NRC Membership Application
Please PRINT the requested information and return it with your check for $10 payable to the Norden Retirees Club to:

Marshall Greenspan

137 Pheasant Lane

Fairfield, CT 06824-3142
Member Name:  
______________________________
Spouse:
________________


Telephone:  ____ - ____ - ______

Required information:

E-mail Address:  ___________________________

Street:  


City:  ______________________  State:  ____  Zip:  _____ - ____

Indicate choices for notification of social events you wish to attend

Luncheons:  



Picnic:  



If you have any comments or suggestions, please write them on the back.

